NATIONAL COMMITTEE

ecologia in

Charles T. Manatt Chairman

January 19, 1982

JAN 28 1981

Mr. Henry L. Lacayo National Director UAW CAP Department Solidarity House 8000 East Jefferson Avenue Detroit, MI 48214

Dear Hank:

Again, again and again when I remember our "warm" days in California, I'm reminded of your aid and direction in so many matters.

Well, you came through again and again in your help to me and Michael Steed, as in your recent financial contribution to the Party which was most needed and helpful.

It was about this time last year that we were on our last leg of the campaign and your encouragement and help made it all possible.

Thank you again.

Cordially yours,

Charles T. Manatt

Chairman

CTM:jlm